
 
 

 
Vermillion River Watershed Joint Powers Organization 
4100 220th Street West, Suite 103, Farmington, Minnesota 55024 

Agenda 
Vermillion River Watershed Planning Commission 

February 10, 2020 - 3:30 p.m., Teleconference via Zoom 
 

 
1. Call to Order  

2.    Audience Comments on Items Not on the Agenda 
        (please limit audience comments to five minutes) 

 

3.    Approval of Agenda Action 

4.    Approval of Minutes from the January 13, 2021, Meeting Action 

5.    Business Items  

a. Progress Update on Wetland Restoration in Castle Rock Township Information 

b. Presentation on Current Cost-Share Programs of the Dakota County Soil and 
Water Conservation District 

Information 

7. Updates  

a. Chairperson’s Report  
b. Staff Updates 

 

8.   Adjourn  Action 

  

               
Please note, the February 10 Planning Commission meeting will take place via teleconference by phone 
and/or the web-based application, Zoom. In response to COVID-19, no in-person meeting will be 
available. We are following provisions in Minnesota Open Meeting Law addressing meetings in the case 
of pandemic. 
       
Join Zoom Meeting 
 
https://dakotacountymn.zoom.us/j/96236682749?pwd=NjU0OWpzbjl4TjRqYlF0UzcxeG4wUT09  
 
Meeting ID: 962 3668 2749 
Passcode: 528866 
One tap mobile 
+16513728299,,96236682749#,,,,*528866# US (Minnesota) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 651 372 8299 US (Minnesota) 
Meeting ID: 962 3668 2749 
Passcode: 528866 
Find your local number: https://dakotacountymn.zoom.us/u/aeThDmJlc  

 

https://dakotacountymn.zoom.us/j/96236682749?pwd=NjU0OWpzbjl4TjRqYlF0UzcxeG4wUT09
https://dakotacountymn.zoom.us/u/aeThDmJlc


 
 

 
Vermillion River Watershed Joint Powers Organization 
4100 220th Street West, Suite 103, Farmington, Minnesota 55024 

 
 

Other Information 
 
 

Next Meeting Date: March 10, 2021 at 3:30 p.m. 
 

Please confirm your attendance by contacting Mark Zabel at mark.zabel@co.dakota.mn.us 
You will be notified if the meeting is cancelled due to an anticipated lack of quorum. 

 

mailto:mark.zabel@co.dakota.mn.us

